
Hello RPKA Families,

Thank you for joining us for our Veterans Day Celebration today. Despite some technical
di�culties our students enjoyed performing for you and I know that they now have a better
understanding of the important role our veterans play in our country. Thank you for your patience
today!

RPKA will hold our Body Safety program next week. Each year the Indiana Department of Education
requires all schools to provide age appropriate instruction on body safety and child abuse
prevention to students in Kindergarten through grade 12. According to state law, all students, K-12,
must receive this education by December 15th each year. In accordance with this legislation on
Tuesday, November 12, our SEL team will present the Unsafe/Safe Touch Program to our students
at RPKA. There will be a series of age-appropriate videos shown during this presentation. This
Body Safety program is an important part of your child’s educational experience. Here is the link to
the videos that will be shown https://�ghtchildabuse.org/k-3-video/, if you would like to review
them and continue the conversation at home about body safety. We appreciate the support of
caregivers at home. If you have questions or concerns, please contact the school social worker,
Mrs. Patino, at 317-789-2922.

Please read all the way through this newsletter each Friday for important information. As always
be sure to check out pictures from the week too!

Thank you for all you do at home to prepare your child for learning. We couldn't do it without you!

Have a wonderful weekend!

Respectfully,
Angela Swails
Principal
Rosa Parks Kindergarten Academy

https://fightchildabuse.org/k-3-video/


Please remember to be at the bus stop in the morning 10 minutes
before your bus is scheduled to arrive. This greatly helps our bus
drivers deliver our children safely and on time to school! Thank you
for your help with this!

Nov. 27-29 Thanksgiving Break/No School

Please be sure to open the SAVE DATE DOCUMENT to see the
activities and events we have planned for this exciting school year.

Save the Date 2024-2025.pdf Download
70.6 KBPDF
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Thank you to AIRESERV for
providing our car rider tags!
Please remember AIRESERV
for you heating and air
conditioning needs!

Thank you to Emmanuel
Church volunteers for all of the
on site support and donations!

Thank you to PTEF for our
Family Impact Series Grant!

Rosa Parks Kindergarten Academy
Email: aswails@perryschools.org
Website: http://perryschools.org/rk/
Location: 7525 Wellingshire Boulevard, Indianapolis, IN, USA
Phone: 317-782-2280
Facebook: facebook.com/RPKAStars
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